
From: Robert Noyes [mailto:Bobinoyou@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 6:26 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass 
 
Robert Noyes 
92B Colby St. 
Colebrook, NH 03576 
 
December 21, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
There is no good reason to allow the Northern Pass project to be approved or built. We are in the 
middle of having solar and wind power everywhere. The states needing power are free to develop their 
own power systems. This will allow New Hampshire to keep its beauty and not be host to such a mess. 
Both visually and from corporate greed/ liers. Please don't sell our state to these people. They do not 
live or work here. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Robert Noyes 
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